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We opened a new locus today, not because of any soil changes, but because we’re digging the sounding (2 x 2) in 20-30cm levels in order to attain a quick chronology of the Tepe.  

The new locus 3 revealed a small amount of mudbrick, thus I had Hasip excavate with the small picks with the hope that we might come across a mudbrick wall.  We managed to find a whole mudbrick in the SW corner, but haven’t seen a complete wall.  

We found the normal amount of pottery and bone and found two flakes.  

This locus also has quite a few animal burrows.  According to Michel (who works in A9, just south of this sounding) this has been fairly common in the sub-topsoil layer.

